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Partridge Class took part in the Connecting Cultures concert 
at the Theatre Royal on Wednesday.  They performed with 

650 other year five children, having learned four songs 
online during the previous few weeks.  Each song was sung 

in the language of the different culture.  The songs were 
from South Africa, North / South Korea, Venezuela and  

England.  The children were accompanied by five amazing 
musicians on stage, playing guitar flutes, violins, percussion 
and a Venezuelan harp.  Partridge class thoroughly enjoyed 
taking part in the project and as part of it, have submitted 

their Arts Award brochures for assessment. 

Please could we remind you all that we 

are a nut free school. It is really important 

that we all follow these guidelines.  

Many thanks  

LEGO® Education campaign 

Thank you to everyone who 
donated the Lego vouchers. 
We have been allocated a £50 
voucher to spend on LEGO® 
Education items! 

Year 5 and 6 Cricket Team  

Our boy’s cricket team won the Norwich 

East School Sports Partnership cricket   

competition on Monday.  They beat six  

other teams to come 

first.  Congratulations to them all for their 

team work, sporting  behaviour and super 

skills.  They now  progress to the County 

Finals on Thursday 22 June  



EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES  

DATE TIME (where ap-

plicable) 

EVENT/ACTIVITY 

29th May—2nd 

June 

 Half Term  

5th June   School Open  

8th June  9:30am—2:30pm Girls Cricket Competition @ Postwick 

12th—16th June   Phonics Screening Tests 

19th June  Class Photographs  

22nd June  8.30am—3:00pm  Year 6 Trip to Whitlingham  

29th June   Y4 trip to the Norfolk Show 

30th June  KS1 9:30-10:30am 

KS2 10:45—12:00pm 

Sports Day  

10th July   Year 6 Trip to XAdventure  

12th July  1:30pm 

3:30pm 

Musical theatre performance to school 

Musiccal theatre performance to parents  

14th July  5:00pm—7:00pm Friends Community evening  

19th July  9:30am Leavers’ Church Service  

21st July   End of Term  

Household Support Fund - Round 4 Beneficiary Survey 

This year the Government has given Norfolk County Council further funding to work with District 
and Borough councils and the voluntary sector to support people with food, fuel, and other 
needs. We want your feedback to learn what difference the funding made and will use this infor-
mation to help us shape the support that we offer in the future. 

This survey is anonymous and doesn't ask for your name or other information that can identify 
you. Norfolk County Council will share the findings of the survey with the organizations who 
helped to give out the support. It will take around 5 minutes to complete. You only have to an-
swer the questions you want to and can stop at any time. 

Please could we ask that the survey is shared with people who have benefitted from the House-
hold Support Fund.  
 
Thank you for your help in improving the support we offer. 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/hsf23sch/


 

Friends of Little Plumstead Primary School  
 

Dates for your diaries…we have two exciting events coming up and would 
love to see lots of you there.  

 
The quiz night was a huge hit last year raising £222 so do join us this time 

around.  
 

We’re hoping for the community evening to be bigger than last year open 
to all families past, present and future, more information to follow soon  

 
 








